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Greetings, Fibi Users!
 
As Fibi nears its first-year mark here at Hopkins and a major new patch for Fibi gets
closer, it’s a good time to check in to make sure that ORIS website tools are not only
helpful, but easy to navigate and pleasant to use.
 
Will you please take a few moments to complete the very short survey at the link
below?  There also is an option to tell us what we need to hear in more depth, if you
wish.
 

ORIS Website Satisfaction & Feedback SurveyORIS Website Satisfaction & Feedback Survey
 
Thank you so much for your participation.  We want to stay as responsive to our user
community as possible, and this will truly help us reach that goal.
 
Regards,
  

Ellen Morthole   (she/her)
Sr. Business Systems Analyst
 

 
 
 
 

https://oris.jhu.edu/website-survey/
https://oris.jhu.edu/

